
Reminder: Tenant Responsibility for Pest 

Control 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding your responsibility 

for pest control in your unit located at [Property Address]. 

As outlined in your lease agreement, it is important to maintain a clean and pest-free 

environment. To avoid any potential pest issues, please ensure that: 

• Food items are stored securely and promptly cleaned up. 

• Trash is disposed of regularly and not left overflowing. 

• Regular cleaning is conducted to prevent infestations. 

If you notice any signs of pests, please report them to us immediately, so we can take appropriate 

actions. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as it helps maintain a pleasant living 

environment for everyone. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Property Management Company]  

[Contact Information] 


